ELIMINATION OF PAPER BNC NOTICE OF MEETING OF CREDITORS TO DEBTOR’S
ATTORNEYS

Effective June 6, 2011 a paper copy of the 341 notice will no longer be sent to debtor’s counsel.
Currently, you receive the 341 notice by notice of electronic filing (NEF) with the debtor's redacted
Social Security number (SSN) and by U.S. Mail through the BNC with the debtor’s full SSN. The
improvement provided with CM/ECF Release 4.1 will allow the BNC to send you an email containing a
secure hyperlink to the unredacted 341 notice in place of a paper notice. The BNC will send one
summary email per day containing hyperlinks to one or more notices. Each hyperlink provides one free
look to the full notice.

A sample BNC email notification is provided at the following web page:
http://ebn.uscourts.gov/documents/Attorney341Email.pdf




